CAP's Standard Teaching Activity Letter to Students


(Jane B. Doe)

(1500 S. Meadowbrook Lane)

(Gradesville, MI 50000)

(Dear Ms. Doe:)

(Assistant Professor Oscar B. Award) is being evaluated at this time by the Committee on Appointments and Promotion for (promotion to the rank of Associate Professor with tenure).  The evaluations for this (promotion) are based upon demonstrated contributions and continuing potential in the areas of Teaching, Scholarly Activity, and Service.  As a member of the Teaching Activity Subgroup, I have been assigned the responsibility of obtaining information which can be used to evaluate (Professor Award) as a teacher.

I am writing you because you have taken at least one course that was taught by (Professor Award).  I would appreciate your writing a short letter addressed to me stating your honest and candid opinion of (Professor Award) as a teacher.  You should feel free to comment on any aspect of (Professor Award's) performance in any area that you consider important in the general area of teaching.  For your information, your letter with your name removed will become part of a dossier that will be used to evaluate (Professor Award).  It is School policy that the dossier be made available to (Professor Award) for his/her review.  Due to the time frame under which our committee is operating, I would appreciate receiving your letter by (December 6, 1993) in order to be included in the dossier.

In closing, I would like to emphasize the fact that input from current students, and from former students, is very important to the evaluation process.  Therefore, your opinions will be very much appreciated.

Respectfully,

(W. T. Serve, Associate Professor of Engineering)

WTS/pt
